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From:                                         Rohde, John <John.Rohde@maine.gov>
Sent:                                           Thursday, February 24, 2022 2:48 PM
To:                                               Langlin, Steven
Subject:                                     RE: Quasi-independent reviews
 
This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.
Hi Steve,
 
The Board operates under the purview of the Division of Purchases with respect to selec�on of
vendors.  (Those policies can be found here.)
The Board operates under the purview of the Office of the State Controller with respect to travel
meals and entertainment.  (The State Administra�ve & Accoun�ng manual, found here.)  The
addi�onal policies required by Chapter 10 (and adopted by the Board) are included in the body of this
year’s report.
The Board budgets and tracks travel related expenses pursuant to its authority under 39-A M.R.S.A.
sec�on 152(13).
 
Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Best,
John
 
From: Langlin, Steven <Steven.Langlin@legislature.maine.gov> 

 Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:09 PM
 To: Rohde, John <John.Rohde@maine.gov>; Kathy Morin <Kathy.Morin@mainepers.org>; Erik

Jorgensen <EJorgensen@mainehousing.org>
 Subject: RE: Quasi-independent reviews

 
Hi,

Would you mind providing me with a copy of your policies adopted pursuant to 5 MRSA chapter 379,
subchapter 3, if applicable? I know it’s not required to submit them for the report (funny enough) but
I can’t seem to locate them on my hard drives here. I think the Commi�ee will want them.
 
Thank you,
 
Steve
 
 
Steve Langlin
Legislative Analyst
Office of Policy and Legal Analysis
13 State House Station
Room 215, Cross Building
Augusta, ME 04333-0013
207-287-1672
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From: Langlin, Steven 

 Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 3:16 PM
 To: Rohde, John <john.rohde@maine.gov>; Kathy Morin <Kathy.Morin@mainepers.org>; 'Erik

Jorgensen' <EJorgensen@mainehousing.org>
 Subject: Quasi-independent reviews

 
Good a�ernoon,
 
The LBHS Commi�ee intends to take up the quasi-independent state en�ty reviews at 10 a.m.
Monday, Feb. 28. I inten�onally made the PHs start at 10:15 a.m. for this reason – so the wai�ng will
hopefully be much less painless than on Feb. 14.
 
Best,
 
Steve Langlin
Legislative Analyst
Office of Policy and Legal Analysis
13 State House Station
Room 215, Cross Building
Augusta, ME 04333-0013
207-287-1672
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